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www.sanantonioquilt.org
210-984-6149

May Program:
Guild’s 44th 

Birthday,
Biggie Bag 

Reveal,
&Work Day

President’s Letter

May 11, 2024
Guild Meeting
  9am Doors Open
10am Gen Bus Mtg

Location:
St Andrew
Presbyterian Church
8231 Callaghan Rd,
San Antonio, TX 
78230

Mailing address:
   Greater San Antonio
            Quilt Guild, Inc
   P.O. Box 380522
   San Antonio, TX
                          78268

	 Thanks to April speaker Jean Ann Bryant for showing her 
beautiful quilts and helping us identify our colorful quilt personalities. 
What a great way to illustrate that people with different strengths and 
styles can work together for amazing results.  Hopefully Jean will visit 
us again when she returns to San Antonio to see friends and family.
	 Happy 44th birthday to the Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild! 
Come help us celebrate at our annual party and workday after the 
May business meeting. This is always a fun day because we work 
together on Guild charity projects and eat cupcakes! If you missed 
signing up in April, please contact 5th VP for Programs Mary McCarthy 
to be sure we have food for you.  A word of caution: We work first, 
then eat. I can’t emphasize this strongly enough. Rumor has it 
violators may be stitched in the ditch.
	 Another highlight in May will be our Biggie Bag reveal.  As 
many as 55 quilt tops will be on display. Members will vote for their 
favorites, and the three top vote-getters will win gift cards for their 
makers. All tops feature fabric from the Guild stash and will be 
donated to Guild committees. Remember that there will be no book 
or magazine sales, free table, or Bring & Brag in May.  
	 Fabric artist Beth Cunningham will be teaching beading 
techniques in June. What a great opportunity to learn more about 
this popular embellishment technique. You may just learn just the 
technique to make your next project your best one ever.
	 Plans for the 2024 Auction are in full swing.  I hope each 
member will participate in some way in this exciting online venture.  
Please don’t hesitate to join in the fun.  This is a learning process for 
us all.  Check our website, Face Book, and Instagram accounts to see 
changes as they take place.
Sincerely,
Elaine

WELCOME NEW MEMEBERS!
Donna & Ruth
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NEWSLETTER INPUT
DEADLINE is Midnight the Monday after Guild 

meeting.  E-mail:
 quiltnews@sanantonioquilt.org

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
			                Monthly     Yearly
Full page ad			   $60.00        $660
1/2 page ad			   $30.00        $330

(horizontal - 7 x 4 3/4
vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)

1/4 page ad			   $15.00        $165
Business card (2 x 3.5)	 $10.00        $110

BUSY FINGERS WORKSHOP 
 

JEANNETTE JAY - BAGINEER  
BAG MAKING CLASSES IN MY HOME STUDIO 

 
 

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS      210-219-8880 
busyfingerssa@sbcglobal.net 

 

 
 
                                      
 
 
 
 
 

 

WALKER RANCH BEE
Revised Time

	 I just found out on the 17th of this month, 
that Walker Ranch has changed their. policies.  
After talking with the new mgr, and the director of 
classes, I persuaded to give us 3 hours.  FROM 9-12 
.  STILL ON THE 3rd WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH.  
	 If you have a small machine and want to 
bring it, please do so, with an extension cord.  Or 
we can put tables together, so you can stretch 
a quilt out, to pin it etc.  Remember to bring 
any snacks, or drinks, as they only supply water.  
	 Also cutting fabric, (bring your own cutting 
board.) and hand-sewing are good options.

Any questions, please call Shirley Carter at
210-452-3801

PROGRAMS 2024

May: Guild Birthday/Workday
Voting on the Biggie Bag Challenge quilt 
tops

June: Beth Cunningham, Bead Work
Friday Class: Scarab Beetle: Raw-edge 
Applique & Beading, $30 Kit Fee
Saturday Class: Beading a Mandala, $30 
Kit Fee.
Sign Ups and Needs Lists at April meeting

July: Scavenger Hunt (aka Garage Sale) - 
Tables $10 

August: The Joy Of Modern Quilting by 
Stitched in Schertz

September:  “Triple Play” Challenge.  
Have we piqued your interest?  More 
details coming soon!

- Mary McCarthy, 3rd VP for Programs

NEW TIME for Quilt Projects Finishing 
Committee!

A F T E R  t h e  g u i l d  m e et i n g  EAC H  M O N T H 
THAT WE DO NOT HAVE additional activities.
Plan to stay for an hour or so to see what QPFC 
has to share with everybody.  This is a fun way 
to get more involved…you can do as much or as 
little as you wish, and you’ll get to know people 
and see what quilts and projects are in progress. 
 We will meet about 30 minutes after the guild’s 
full meeting ends. Plan to stay, bring sack lunch 
if you’d like. Everyone welcome. Please come.

Thanks, Ida
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GSAQG BOARD MEETING MINUTES
Arpril 1, 2024

President Elaine Staller called the meeting to 
order at 7:09 p.m. 
Present: Elaine Staller, Dea Jae Shore, Jean Hardies, 
Melissa Allo, Mary McCarthy, Ida Kujawski, Linda 
Casias
Not present: Ina Ramirez, Cindy Shutt, Gail Clover, 
Kami Ricks

President – Elaine Staller
1.	 The March Board Meeting Minutes were 

approved as written.
2.	 Linda Casias will shadow Ina Ramirez in April 

and will become 2nd VP in May.
3.	 Calico Roses will be awarded to Linda 

Kirk.  Rosebuds will be awarded to Janice 
Frankenberger, Mary McCarthy, Lani Nunley 
and Barbara Sumlin.

4.	 Linda Casias will be posting upcoming 
presentations and classes on Facebook and 
Instagram.  Linda will be presenting on how 
to like and share posts from Facebook and 
Instagram.

5.	 Raffle quilts will be at the April, June and July 
meetings from different guilds.

President Pro Tem – Dea Jae Shore 
1.	 Please bring Biggie Bag tops in April if 

completed.

Secretary – Melissa Allo – 4 calls received.

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt (not present – report sent)
1.	 The balance as of March 31st  is $58,933.13.

1st VP for Special Events – Kami Ricks (not present 
– report sent)
1.	 Mini Retreat went well with 29 in attendance.
2.	 Summer retreat date is July 19th  – 23rd, 2023.  

Sign-ups continue, spaces available.
3.	 Auction – plan to have approximately 30 quilts 

for first online auction.
4.	 2025 Show Challenge Fabric will be revealed in 

April.  FQ’s will be $5 each.

2nd VP for Information – Ina Ramirez (not present 
– report sent)
1.	 Ina is working on the newsletter. 
2.	 Emily Naasz will maintain 4-5 membership 

folders for meetings.

3rd VP for Programs – Mary McCarthy
1.	 April program is Jean Ann Bryant.
2.	 May program will be the Biggie Bag Challenge 

reveal.  Guild Workday afterwards.  Signups will 
start in April.

3.	 June program will be Beth Cunningham.
4.	 Yard sales tables signups will begin in April.  

$10 per table.

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies 
1.	 There will be a small amount of books for sale 

at the April meeting.
2.	 Bee information will be updated on the 

website.

5th VP for Community Outreach – Gail Clover (not 
present – report sent)
1.	 Frances Contreras is asking for volunteers to 

help with Bright Hopes.

Parliamentarian – Ida Kujawski
1.	 Will be asking for input for the nominating 

committee in May/June.

Old Business:  Last call for suggestions on policies. 

New Business: General policies will be next for 
review.  
Purchases of blood pressure cuff and pulse 
oximeter for first aid kit discussed.

Meeting adjourned: 7:58 p.m. 
Minutes submitted by: Melissa Allo, Secretary 

Congratulations Linda Kirk!!
Calico Rose Recipient for all of her hard work 

on Mini-Retreat
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GSAQG General Meeting Minutes
April 13, 2024

President – Elaine Staller
1.	 1. The meeting was called to order at 10:57 

a.m. at Saint Andrew Presbyterian Church.
2.	 2. The March general meeting minutes stand 

approved as published in the newsletter.
3.	 3.  New members were introduced.
4.	 4.  Calico Rose was presented to Linda Kirk for 

work on Mini Retreat.
5.	 5.  Rose Buds were presented to Janice 

Frankenberger, Mary McCarthy, Lani Nunley 
and Barbara Sumlin for their help with Mini 
Retreat.

President Pro Tem – Dea Jae Shore 
1.	 1.  Announced the bee list has been updated.  

Secretary – Melissa Allo 
1.	 1.  4 phone calls received.  

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt
1.	 1. The balance as of March 31st is $66,558.13 

with $58,958.13 available to the guild.

1st VP for Special Programs – Kami Ricks
1.	 1. Mini Retreat had 29 people attend.
2.	 2. Summer retreat date is June 9th – 13th, 

2024.  Sign-ups continue, 
3.	 3. Auction will have approximately 30 quilts.
4.	 4. Linda Kirk started to sell the challenge fabric 

for the 2025 Quilt Show. $5 for a FQ, rules 
provided with purchase.  Challenge piece must 
be 20” x 20” and be embellished in some way.

5.	 5. Fall Mini Retreat will be held 10/26-10/27.

2nd VP for Information – Ina Ramirez (not present)
1.	 1.	Linda Casias will be assuming the role of 2nd 

VP in May.
2.	 2.	Emily Naasz will have welcome packets at 

each meeting.

3rd VP for Programs – Mary McCarthy
1.	 1. May – Biggie Bag Challenge Reveal and Guild 

Workday.
2.	 2. June – Beth Cunningham will present on 

Beads and Beading.  Class sign ups available.
3.	 3. July – Scavenger Hunt – tables $10.

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies 
1.	 1.	Door Prize – Melissa Allo
2.	 2.	Golden Carrot – Carol McCarthy

5th VP for Community Outreach – Gail Clover (not 
present)
1.	 1. Bright Hopes - Frances Contreras.  10 Quilts 

and 15 bags donated to Roy Maas.  Goal is 
to donate 5 girl and 5 boy quilts each month.  
Frances is asking for donations of solids, tone 
on tone and backing materials.  Looking for 100 
Christmas Quilts to be brought to Roy Maas in 
November.  Sizes 50-60” x 60-75”

2.	 2. Community Education - Sandy Doyle and 
David De La Garza. Nothing to report.

3.	 3. Storybook Quilts - Vicki Ash.  26 books are 
out at 12 locations.

4.	 4. Community Quilt Angels - Janet Miller.  
Nothing to report.

5.	 5.  Block of the Month winner – Cyd Hughes 
won 21 blocks!

Parliamentarian – Ida Kujawski – nothing to report

New business – none 
Old business – Board members will be meeting to 
review Policies.  
Member attendance – 61
Guests – 2
Name tag fine collection $
Meeting adjourned at 11:44 a.m. 
Minutes submitted by Melissa Allo

Congratulations!!! 
Golden Carrot Winner Carol McCarthy (L)

Door Prize Winner Melissa Allo(R) &
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5. 2024 Pieces of the Past, 168:  Joe the Quilter, by Ellen Hernandez

Joseph Hedley was born about 1750 and lived in Northumberland, 
England.  He was a tailor by trade and lived in a small cottage with his 
chickens in Warden.  During the Industrial Revolution he became a well-
known quilter and had commissioned work to Scotland, Ireland, and as 
far away as America.  Known as ‘Joe the Quilter’ he was a skilled 
craftsman who designed and 
quilted with linen and cotton.  

One of his quilting patterns became known as ‘Old Joe’s Chain.’ 
Most of his quilts are now lost but there is one at Bowes 
Museum in Barnard Castle, two at the Beamish Living Museum 
of the North in Stanley, and one at Tulle House Museum in 
Carlisle.  Two-thirds of one of the quilts at Beamish was 
carefully traced for a re-created whole cloth eight-foot square 
quilt.  This quilt had been originally been ordered and bought 
directly from Joe in 1820 by an English family and passed 
down through the generations.  

Sadly, Joe the quilter’s life 
came to a tragic end.  He 
was brutally murdered in 
1826 at the age of 76.  His 
death and the search for the 
murderers made headlines 
across the country.  A large 
reward was offered, but the case was never solved.  Some speculated that thieves may have believed 
rumors that poor Joe had a hidden fortune, and they killed him searching for it.

An archaeological dig on the original site of Joe’s cottage gave clues to the exact size and scale.   The 
cottage was recreated by the Beamish Museum using recorded floor plans and information about Joe. 
The cottage was furnished according to records of an auction of his possessions.   You can see a video of 
the work on YouTube – The story of Joe the Quilter’s cottage.   Local craftsmen used traditional methods 
to make the thatched roof with 1400 bales 
of heather, oak trees were hand felled and 
shaped into beams and boards, and there 
were wattle and daub makers constructing 
the walls (mud and straw.)

Two quilt projects were made for the opening of Joe’s 
cottage.  Students and community members made drawings 
of things they loved about 
Northumberland which were 
made into three quilt panels.  
Women from the prison in 

Durham made a quilt based on a ballad about Joe that was written in the 
1800s.  Fun fact: The Beamish has a collection of 350 historical quilts.   
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild
Treasurer’s Report

    For the Four Months ending April 30, 2024
YTD Actual 2024  Budget YTD Actual 2024  Budget

REVENUES Storage facility  $1,492.00  $4,476.00 
Ordinary Income: Rent (Meetings)  $1,000.00  $3,500.00 
Interest  $32.61  $600.00 Janitorial  $100.00  $500.00 
CD Interest  $498.41 Membership expenses:
Other income Membership Supplies  $114.53  $100.00 
Donations  $2.00 Stationery Purchase  $150.00 
Garage Sale Newsletter / Directory 

Printing
 $170.00  $200.00 

Library Book Sale  $80.08 Postage  $14.50  $100.00 
Staionery Sales Zoom Subscription  $170.70  $160.00 
Magazine Sales  $26.00 Webpage  $-   
Nametage Fines  $3.90 Quilt Show  $-   
Newsletter Postage Auction  $3,500.00 
Dues - Membership  $4,145.00  $3,500.00 Community Activities:
Newsletter / Directory Ads  $90.00  $250.00 Bright Hopes  $744.41  $800.00 
Workshops  $475.00  $1,100.00 Storybook Quilts  $250.00 
Fund Raising: Community Education  $150.00 
Quilt Show  $5.00 Quilt Angels  $500.00 
Auction 50.00  $10,000.00 Mini-Retreats  $992.40  $2,000.00 
Self-Sustaining: Retreat - Summer  $12,000.00 
Retreat - Summer  $7,210.00  $12,000.00 Retreat - Winter  $11,281.56  $13,500.00 
Retreat - Winter  $11,281.56  $13,500.00 Total Expenses  $21,713.65  $3,925.00 
Mini-Retreats  $1,050.00  $2,000.00 Net  $3,235.91  $39,025.00 
Total Revenues    $24,949.56  $42,950.00 Ending Frost Operating  $4,708.62 
EXPENSES Ending Frost Savings  $10,032.56 
Administration: SSFCU CD's & Savings  $39,964.82 
General Administration  $30.00  $500.00 SSFCU Wright Class CD  $11,755.47 
Bank & CC  $145.26  $500.00  $66,461.47 
Computer Equipment  $108.24 Liabilities

Insurance  $161.60  $2,000.00 prepaid deposits  $(7,600.00)
Office Supplies & Postage  $15.49  $200.00 Total Guild Funds  $58,861.47 
CPA / Tax Return  $600.00 Cynthia Shutt, Treasurer
Telephone  $40.23  $125.00 

Schedule a Road Trip with your Quilting Friends!!
Upcoming Quilt Shows

July 26-27, 2024	 New Braunfels Quilt Show, 375 S. Castell Ave., New Braunfels
August 23-24, 2024	 Crossroads to Texas Show, 3601 South W.S. Young Dr., Killeen
August 30-31, 2024	 Vereins Quilt Guild Show, 1407 E. Main St., Fredericksburg
Sept 27-29,2024	 AAQG QuiltFest, 900 Barton Springs Rd., Austin
Oct 31-Nov 3, 2024	 International Quilt Festival, George R. Brown Convention Center, Houston
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2024 GSAQG Summer Retreat!!
Rock Around the Block!!

FINAL PAYMENT DUE AT MAY GUILD MTG

Valley Ranch Retreat & Event Center
105 Mockingbird Lane
Camp Wood, TX 78833

4 nights - Sun June 9 - Thurs June 13, 2024
Check in 3pm, check out at noon.

Meals included - Sunday dinner through 
Thursday breakfast.  $415/person

Summer Retreat Contacts: 
Linda Casias and Linda Maldonado

Congratulations Rose Bud
recipients for your hard work
on Mini-Retreat!
(photos left to right)
Barbara Sumlin,
Janice Frankenberger,
Mary McCarthy,
and Lani Nunley.

Looking for a New Orleans Quilter

I have a pattern map of New Orleans.  As one 
might imagine, not everyone wants to quilt a 
map of New Orleans, or any city, for that matter.  
However, I find that people from New Orleans 
can be pretty intense about things that are 
uniquely NOLA.  The idea is to quilt the river and 
city streets, then add embellishments showing 
favorite places, landmarks, parade routes, etc.  
I am NOT going to do this, but someone from 
NOLA might have fun with it.  
If you are interested, please call Cathy Wallace 
at 210-698-0269, or email to bwallace125@satx.
rr.com.  

Check out
all of the
April
Bring & Brag
photos
by
clicking
HERE!

https://photos.app.goo.gl/XmwZTjtFyzL3bkan8
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
https://photos.google.com/album/AF1QipMDhHX_QFO6MXJSSZz6HYIAETqhlecCfBM1TNdV
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Landa Library Bee
Takes a Field Trip!

Members of the Landa Library Bee enjoyed a fun 
field trip to the Texas Quilt Museum on Saturday, 
April 20.  Each of the Museums three rooms hosted 
a show of its own:  Kaffe Fassett: 85 and Fabulous in 
the Main Gallery, International Quilt Festival Winners 
2023 in Gallery II, and Prism Play: A Full Spectrum 
of Art Quilts in Gallery III. The mix of artistry and 
craftsmanship on display was simply stunning. 

Pictured here, in front of one of the wildly colorful 
Kaffe Fassett quilts, are Landa Library Bee members, 
both active and honorary. 
Seated: Jay, Jari, Donna, Amada
Standing: Ched, David, Viki, Trish

Congratulations
Cyd Hughes!
Winner
of the
Block
of the
Month
Drawing

What is this Block of the Month Drawing?

	 Beginning in May, 2023 as a fun way to use up 
scraps, share some quilt block ideas, and offer members 
a head start of getting a quilt top going – monthly Guild 
meetings have featured a Block of the Month Drawing.
	
	 In April 2023, an instruction sheet for the 
May Two Step block was distributed at the meeting 
and posted in the PDF section of the Guild website. 
Members were encouraged to make as many Two 
Step blocks as they liked, knowing that for every block 
submitted they got a chance to win ALL the blocks 
turned in. No restrictions applied to what the winner 
could do with the blocks – use them for a quilt of 
their own, create a charity quilt, let them sit in their 
UFO box waiting for inspiration to strike. Whatever!
	
	 During the May 2023 meeting over 60 blocks 
were submitted and ultimately won by Alicia Santiago.  
And what did she do with all those blocks? She 
handed them over to Bright Hopes and they found 
their way into quilt tops for the kids at Roy Maas.

	 One year later, the Block of the Month 
Drawing is still going strong. Cindy King and Viki Ash 
introduced the May 2024 block, the Disappearing 
Nine Patch, at the April meeting. If you didn’t pick 
up a copy of the instruction sheet – no worries.  You 
can find it the Guild homepage. Just scroll down to 
the PDF section, print out the sheet and get sewing! 

Bring your blocks to the May meeting – and 
who knows – maybe YOU WILL WIN THEM ALL!

All guild members may
advertise in the newslettter
one free business card size

each year. Must be quilt related.
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Black Pioneers: Legacy in the American West 
 

 
 

This exhibition, the first of its kind, explores the path of Black history in the West with a timeline of original pictorial quilts. The 
timeline begins in 1528, with Esteban’s dramatic story, which marks the arrival of Africans in the American West and continues through 
the Civil Rights Movement. 

 

Dispelling the myth that Black people in the old West were mostly cowboys, Black Pioneers: Legacy in the American West, shows rich 
diversity in their occupations and achievements in society, religion, education, and the arts. 

 
Choosing quilts as the visual medium for this exhibition accentuates the intersections of African Americans in the Western Frontier while 
informing others about the art form and its important role in African American history. 

 
This exhibition is organized by The James Museum of Western & Wildlife Art and Dr. Carolyn Mazloomi, curator, historian and artist. 
The quilts have been created by the Women of Color Quilters Network especially for this exhibition. 

 
Admission is free to the Stark Museum of Art located at 712 Green Avenue in Orange, TX. 

 

 

 
 

March 27 – May 15, 2024 
 

Piece by Piece, in conjunction with the Black Pioneers Exhibition 
 
 

Beginning in April, Shangri La Gardens will feature a Quilt Garden. These gardens will showcase a fusion of traditional quilting patterns 
using plants as the medium. Among the myriad of quilting designs featured will include the North Star, Shoo  y, Log Cabin, Bow Tie, 
Flying Geese, Pinwheel and 9 Block patterns. Each garden promises to be a kaleidoscope of color, intertwining the 
narrative of Black Pioneers, while fostering a deeper appreciation of both art forms. Visit shangrilagardens.org for more information. 

 

 
Connie Horne, Black Miners, 2021, ©Connie Horne. 
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Giddy up and go! 
Spring/Summer Exhibits at the Museum Celebrate 
Rodeo Winners and Fiber Excellence! 
 
La Grange, Texas—April 30, 2024—Just like 
the upcoming Texas weather, things are 
heating up at the Texas Quilt Museum with 
the installation of two new exhibits. The 
Houston Livestock Show & Rodeo 
Prizewinners and Fiber Art Now: Excellence 
in Fibers III will be on display from May 2-
August 31, 2024. 
 
“The Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo 
Prizewinners exhibit is a vibrant celebration 
of Texas culture. And one of the fascinating 
aspects of this annual event—one of 
Houston’s biggest and most beloved—is the 
Quilt Contest.  
 
The Contest is divided into Adult and Youth 
categories. The Museum will display the 
Blue Ribbon winners from both of them, totaling 35 works in all in Galleries I and II. 
 
“The quilts are confirmation that the art of quilting is still very much alive in Texas, 
celebrating both the rich history of the art form and the applications of many traditional 
techniques and styles onto contemporary quilts,” says Museum Curator Vicki Mangum. 
“You’ll be impressed by the workmanship and beauty of these winners—from all age levels!” 
 
There’s also a sampling of talented works from promising young student artists at La Grange 
High School. Guided by Art Teacher Jack Vollbaum, the students were charged with creating 
“Western Art.” All of the pieces were finalists for judging, and some went-on to win Gold 
Medals or Blue Ribbons at the 2024 Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo. 

Welcome to the Farm (62" x 62") by Katie Awe 
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Gallery III will host the Fiber Art Now: Excellence 
in Fibers III exhibit, with a total of 19 works on 
display. 
 
“This is an international exhibition that features 
the best of contemporary fiber and textile art,” 
Mangum says. 
 
Artists were encouraged to explore innovative 
techniques and push the boundaries, according 
to organizer Fiber Art Now magazine. 
Museumgoers will see a range of innovative 
quilted textiles juried by Sue Benner, the award-
winning artist and educator. 
 
“The quilted works are intriguing and 
educational in the use of materials and 
imagination. The artistry is truly extraordinary, 

and we are so pleased to have this exhibit!” Mangum adds. 
 
MUSEUM ACTIVITIES! 
May 4, 10:30 am-Noon—“Plant-a-Memory” Family Garden Activity. Kids will learn about 
the art of gardening through an interactive, hands-on presentation. They will create their 
own miniature terrarium garden to bring home. ($10 per child) 
 
June 1, 11 am-2 pm—“Butterfly Jubilee!” Join us for a number of activities including a live 
butterfly release in the garden, free gallery walk, live music, food, shopping, tours, and kid-
friendly games! You can also “purchase” a butterfly to be released to benefit the Museum! 
 
The Texas Quilt Museum is located at 140 W. Colorado St., La Grange, Texas 78945. Hours 
are 10 am-4 pm Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays. For more information, visit 
www.TexasQuiltMuseum.org. Also see us on Facebook, Instagram, X, and Threads! 
 
Media inquiries: Please contact Bob Ruggiero at BobR@quilts.com 
 

# # # 
 

Epoch #2 (80” x 73”) by Chriss Johns 
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KHAYAMIYAS AND THE TENTMAKERS OF CAIRO

Somewhere in the maze that is Cairo’s market district, there’s a narrow lane winding 
between rows of tightly packed buildings, known as Khan Khayamiya, or Street of the 
Tentmakers. The narrow street is busy, noisy, and bustling with pedestrians, bicycles, small 
delivery trucks, and local residents going about their everyday business. Spilling out onto 
the sidewalks are rolls, heaps and bundles of multicoloured, richly designed tent panels, 
hand-stitched by the shopkeepers and tentmakers of this small Egyptian community.

To read more  about  th is  story,  go  to  the  webs i te  at :  https ://mrxst i tch .com/khayamiyas .
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2024 Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild

Bees: groups of friends who share their love and quilting 
Open for new members; contact each for more details.

Morning Bees

–

…

Members’ home

  
 

Afternoon and Evening Bees 

Mary-Ruth Flores
mrlf357@gmail.com

210-410-4337

shirley.carter9243@gmail.com.
210-452-3801

Member’s home

 



May Schedule

May 6 Board Meeting 	                     7:00 PM
   on Zoom

May 11 General Meeting	        10:00 AM
   Saint Andrew Presbyterian Church AND
   on Zoom

Check out the calendar on our web page for
Bee meetings and other Guild related events.

Board of Directors

President			   Elaine Staller
President Pro Tem		  DeaJea Shore
1st Vice President
  for Special Events		 Kami Ricks
2nd Vice President	
  for Information		  Linda Casias
3rd Vice President
  for Programs		  Mary McCarthy
4th Vice President  
  for Services	 	 Jean Hardies
5th Vice President for
  Community Outreach	 Gail Clover
Secretary			   Melissa Allo
Treasurer			   Cindy Shutt
Parliamentarian		  Ida Kujawski

Term expires December 2024

Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc
P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

REGULAR DUES		  $ 28
SENIOR (65+)		  $ 21
YOUTH (6-18)		  $   7

Send check to: 
GSAQG

PO Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

Zoom Information for the Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild Meeting

Wendy Quilter is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
When:  Saturday, May 11, 2024, 9:30 am – 10:30 am
Where: On Zoom 
Zoom Meeting Link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88054868999?pwd=RHU1d3BMMzNlOC9VRkhpS2VlaHJHdz09 
Meeting ID: 880 5486 8999	
Passcode: 607875


